
June 3, 2022

LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL
Dear Families,
Well we made it through another crazy
year dealing with Covid. A sincere
thanks to all of the parents and staff
for your patience. The yearbooks should arrive in the
next couple days and will be handed out on
Wednesday June 8th in the afternoon. See article
below for more details. New teachers have been hired
to fill in our vacancies. We will definitely miss Mr. and
Mrs. Day and wish them the very best in the future. I
hope you have a wonderful summer, and don’t forget
to read!
Warm regards,
Patrick Eagle

TEACHING STAFF CHANGES FOR NEXT YEAR
As many of you already know, Doug and Cati Day
retired this year and we have missed them
greatly..They hadn’t planned on it, but sometimes life
throws us curve balls. So, Mrs. Kovacevich will be
filling Mrs. Day’s spot in Kindergarten. To fill Mr.
Day’s vacancy in 5th grade, we’ve hired a former San
Miguel student who has recently been teaching 5th
grade in the Piner Olivet district named Chelsea
Bowman. Lastly, both Ms. Kemp and Mrs. Shatto
have decided to join forces and team teach next
year in 3rd grade. So, to fill the 4th grade position,
we’ve hired our current Intervention Teacher, Ms.
Kayla Neill. I’m very excited about our new staff
members!

YEARBOOK UPDATE
Due to production complications, the yearbook was
unable to be here in time for the last day of school.
However, you can get your copy next Wednesday at
school from 3 pm to 6 pm out front. Thank you to all
of the businesses and individuals who contributed
to covering the cost of the yearbook.
Bravo Restoration & Construction
NorCal Truck Alignment, David and Diana Sowell
Andrea Quartarolo, Joe Eliason, Alea Kelleher, Alissia
Pope

Justin Holman, Haley Skerrett, Sarah
Habethur, Patty Walsh
The Real Chamoy, Anonymous (former SM
parent)
Kelly Tobin, R&D Machining, Machado
Burgers
Smile Orthodontics, Cherie Piland, Lori

Norcia, Audrey Marino, Kathy Gandt, Brittany
Wagner, Cassandra Cape
Raley’s Windsor (via Alicia Malaspina), Stacie
Sheffer, GVS Appriasal (Amanda Gayda), Sarah
Phelps, Daisy Acevedo, Amanda Reilly, Breanne
Bush, Holly Soboweski, Celeste Decker, San Miguel
PTO, San Miguel School.
Thank you for your generous donations.

PTO UPDATE

Hey San Miguel Families! As we end the year we
want to thank you all for your continued support and
help. This was a great year back on campus and the
kids really enjoyed the fun events we got to bring
back. We are looking forward to more next year. We
wish you all an amazing summer! Stay safe and
healthy!
All our best,
Your San Miguel PTO

PARENT COMMUNICATION SURVEY
The district would like to know how to best
communicate with you. Please complete this quick
survey as it will help them with parent
communication moving forward.
English: https://forms.gle/wUXDHHXuY4KuAL4d7
Spanish: https://forms.gle/dvVEk4mznaUf28iv8

UPCOMING DATES
6/8/22 - Yearbook hand out, 3 pm - 6 pm
6/9/22 - Summer Academy Begins
6/30/22 - Summer Academy Ends
8/3/22 - TK/Kindergarten orientation day
8/11/22 - First Day of School 2022-23
8/30/22 - Picture Day
9/1/22 - Back To School Night
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